
 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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BROOME – EAST CARDINAL PILE UPGRADATION WORKS  

 

Date of effect:       28 July 2025 

Charts & Publications:   AUS 50 

Attachment:  Image showing new East Cardinal Pile & chartlet showing location               

of the pile. 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised of the following works with respect to the East Cardinal 
Buoy at the Port of Broome: 
 

- The new pile is planned to be painted in East Cardinal colours, and a top platform will be 

installed featuring a new top mark and navigation light. This is expected to be completed 

by end October 2025. 

 
Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 
Authority by email: marine@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
 
Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 

- The East Cardinal Buoy in location “18°00.4301’S – 122°12.9091’E” has been removed 

from its location.

- A new pile has been installed in location “18°00.4224’S – 122°12.9052’E” in lieu of the 

removed buoy. It is temporarily lit with light sequence FL (1) Y 3 sec. 
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Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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LOCAL MARINE NOTICE 
15 – 2025 

 
Image showing the new ‘East Cardinal Pile’ and soon to be removed ‘East Cardinal Buoy’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Charlet showing the new ‘East Cardinal Pile’  
 
 


